
July 31, 2014, 
 
 
 
Dear valued customer: 
 
During the regular monthly board meeting on June 26, 2014, the decision was made to increase 
the water rates to a tiered rate schedule.  This tiered system will not affect most standard 
residents on the system.  The decision was made to aid in the infrastructure upgrades needed 
throughout our entire system.  To ensure CCWSD can complete the upcoming plans to repair our 
plant sites, upgrade trunk lines, and locate other water sources to meet our growing needs, we are 
scheduled to implement the rate change September 1, 2014.  The tier is as follows: 
 
0 -10,000 gallons    $3.50 per thousand 
10,001  25,000 gallons $4.50 per thousand 
25,001  40,000 gallons $5.50 per thousand 
40,001  100,000 gallons $6.50 per thousand 
100,000 and more  $7.50 per thousand 
 
We appreciate your understanding in our efforts to manage our systems assets and maintain 
water quality throughout our system.  If you have questions regarding the rate schedule, feel free 
to call the office at (254) 865-6089. 
 


